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President’s Message 

The summer appears over and its back to the grind for many of us. We held our semi-annual 

fall meeting on September 15th. We are proud to announce we have created a new 

membership category, namely, Associate Member- Corporate. Details to follow. The EIAA 

conference committee are in the process of finalizing the technical presentations for the 

2019 EIAA technical conference. Conference dates are listed below.  

 

PV Training: Solar PV code training for electrical inspectors (Group A SCO’s) has a few 

sessions remaining. See dates below under coming events. 

 

2018 CE Code Training: The ECAA has partnered with Marex Canada in offering code 

update seminars throughout Alberta. The seminar is recognized by the Safety Codes Council 

as meeting the mandatory code update training for Master Electricians and Group A 

Electrical SCO’s. Contact ECAA for seminar dates and registration information. 

 
Coming Events 

PV Code Seminars: This training was designed for electrical inspectors. While anyone in 

the electrical or solar industry is allowed to attend, electrical inspectors have priority in 

attending the class. Dates are Thursday, October 11 in Grande Prairie and Saturday, October 

13 in Airdrie. Contact SESA for details (www.solaralberta.ca). 

 

December 6: ECAA’s annual open house will be held at the ECAA office (17725-103 Ave.) 

starting at 3:30pm. Please bring a food bank donation. All welcome. 

 

Feb. 1-2, 2019: EIAA Annual Technical Conference. Technical presentations and presenters 

to be announced shortly.  

To register go to: https://www.eiaa.ca/eiaa-annual-technical-conference 

 

May 31, 2019: ECAA’s technical annual training day will be held at the JPL in Jasper. 

Contact ECAA for details. 

 

For EIAA inquiries please contact EIAA President Larry Cantelo @ lcantelo@shaw.ca 

You can also view the EIAA website @ https://www.eiaa.ca/ 
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